PENOBSCOT OF-ROAD RIDERS
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Safety & Envirenment First

The riding season is quickly coming to an end. With just a
few more meetings we still have some things to plan. Your
attendance at our meetings would be helpful.

The Howland homecoming parade is Saturday, September 29,
2007. Riders will be unloading at the Tannery and lining up on the
Edinburg road. Unloading and lining up starts at 8:00 AM. The
parade starts at 9:00 AM. Please join us!!

We have signed and opened the new trail starting on the Enfield
road by Ramsay's and connecting to the Rocky Dundee Road.
Right now the unloading point is off the Transalpine road. More
details at the next meeting.

The Club ride scheduled for September 15, was postponed due to
rainy weather. May plan another ride before the season is over.
Will discuss at meetings.

The Penobscot Indian Nation closed all their trails as of September
1, 2007. These trails will stay closed until next season.

We are planning the Season end BBQ on October 13, 2007 at 1:00
PM at the Community Progess Club on the Mohawk road in South
Lincoln to thank the ladies for the use of the building, business
supporters and land owners for their permission to ride on their
land. If any changes in the date it will be posted in coming events
of Lincoln News. We will need contributions of salads and
desserts from club members. All other food items will be provided
with club funds.

There has been some interest in another safety class before next
season. Must have at least 10 students to run another class.

Contact Henry at 732-3953 if any interest for this season.

Due to changes in ATV Maine voting for officers, we may need to
have a meeting in December. Site to be determined later. Will send
a newsletter to let everyone know.

Ride safe and enjoy the fall weather!! Come to the meetings and
voice your desires for the club for next season.

Hope to see you at the Barbecue!!!



